December 2018 Meeting Minutes — Northwest Skyraiders (Control Line Model Airplane Club)

Meeting held December 11, 2018, 7:00 PM at Denny’s at 1246 North Central Ave, Kent, WA.

Fourteen members and one guest were present including:

 Mike Potter — President

» Mike Haverly — Vice President
e Steve Holt — Secretary/Treasurer
* Dave Gardner — Safety Officer
* Bob Einhaus

Al Fernandez

* Fred Gordon

» Steve Helmick

e« Ben Jones

e Trent Marvin

* Kris Millard

 Howard Rush

e Marilou Rush ( Guest)

+ Steve Tilden

« Bob Welch

Mike Potter called the meeting to order at 8:00 pm.

e The financial report was presented by Steve Holt. The checking and savings balances were
shared. The current paid membership stands at 35 persons for 2018 and 25 persons as of the end
of the meeting for the 2019 year. We want to welcome back Steve Tilden to the Northwest
Skyraiders and Bob Welch. Both are long time flyers in the northwest. Thanks to all for your rapid
response to the annual call for membership dues.

Old Business:

¢ Marilou and Howard Rush discussed the Annual Northwest Skyraiders Banquet to be hosted at their
home in Olympia on Saturday, January 12" at 3PM. Thanks to Howard and Marilou for their
gracious offer. You are asked to provide your own beverages.

New Business:

e Mike Potter discussed the schedule for the upcoming year. Of note is the Monroe Expo that will be
held on Saturday and Sunday January the 26™ and 27" only. It was noted that the usual Friday
events will be cancelled reflecting a transition from three days to two.

¢ The Northwest Skyraiders club is planning two contests for 2019. Stunt-A-Thon and the R.F.
Stevenson Memorial contests will be held at the Centralia — Chehalis Airport flying site. Tentatively,
Howard Rush and Mike Haverly will be the Contest Directors. Dates will be coordinated with Mike
Hazel, the Northwest schedule coordinator.



e Mike Potter noted that the Hobby Town store in Parkland, WA is closing up December 22", 2018.
They are still in business until then. This great hobby shop will be missed.

¢ The annual nomination and election of officers was held resulting in the same set of officers being
re-elected for another year. Mike Potter is the President, Mike Haverly the Vice-President, Steve
Holt the Secretary / Treasurer, and Dave Gardner the Safety Officer.

¢ There will not be a meeting in January due to the Northwest Skyraiders Annual Banquet. We will
hold the next meeting in February.

Mike Potter asked for any other new business and adjourned the meeting until next month. The next
meeting will be held on February 12", 2019 (2" Tuesday of the month).

By Steve Holt, Northwest Skyraiders Secretary/Treasurer
Steven.E.Holt@comcast.net, 425-757-7542 (Mobile) 425-430-8200 (Home)




